
CITY OF COEUR D ALENE WASTEWATER DEPARTMENT

REOUEST FOR OUALIFICATIONS

ARCHITECTURAL SERVICES FOR RENOVATIONS TO THE OPERATIONS
BUILDING

Statements of Qualifications will be received at the Office of the City Clerk, 710
E. Mullan Avenue, Coeur d'Alene, ldaho, 83814 on or before May 23, 2019 prior
to 4:00 p.m. from qualified architectural consultants for the planning and design
of the Operations Building Renovations at the Advanced Wastewater Treatment
Facility. Respondents shall submit one (1) spiral bound copy and one ('l)
electronic copy (CD or Flash Drive) of a Statement of Qualifications (SOQ).

The purpose of this project is the planning/programming and design of
improvements to the Operations Building. Based on the scope of improvements
determined in the planning/programming phase, the design and bid ready
drawings and specifications will be developed.

Electronic copies of the Request for Qualifications packet may be obtained from
Kelley Setters, Deputy City Clerk, Ksetters@cdaid.ora ot (2OB) 769-2229
between 8 am and 4:30 pm, Monday through Friday. Any questions concerning
this Request for Qualillcations shall be directed to: James Remitz, Capital
Program Manager, Wastewater Department JREI\.4lTZ@cdaid.orq or (208) 769-
2278.

Kelley Deputy City Clerk

Publish Dates: May 2,20'19
May 9,2019

The City, in accordance with Title Vl of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 (42 US.C. SS
2000d to 2000d-4) and the Regulations, notifies all bidders that it will ensure that
disadvantaged business enterprises will be afforded full and fair oppo(unity to
submit bids in response to this invitation and will not be discriminated against on
the grounds of race, color, sex, or national origin.


